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Reading 1 
 
Responsorial 
Psalm 
 
Reading II 
 
Gospel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                          FOOD FOR THE WEEK  
 
Ezekiel 18.25-28 
 
Ps 25.4-5a, 6+7b, 8-9 (R.6) 
 
 
Philippians 2.1-11 
 
Matthew 21.28-32 
We all want more than talk.  We look for integrity in our lives and in the lives of 
others.  We find it hard to live with hypocrisy.  Jesus seems to accept that we will 
not always do good willingly.  This is spiritual and human realism. 
 
Christian commitment is walking with Jesus.  It is being in the world like Jesus, 
bringing his attitudes of compassion and justice with us.  It is trying to affect the 
world as he did. 

MASSES 
Saturday  October 1, 2011 St. Malachy 

@ 7:00 p.m. 
• Rita Weatherdon by Roland, Shirley & Philip 

• All Parishioners of St. Malachy & OLV 

Sunday October 2, 2011 OLV @ 9:00 a.m. • Kaye Ryan by Dorothy & Claude Carriere 

• Pearl French by Friends from the Kitchen 



 
 

NEW TRANSLATION OF THE ROMAN MISSAL 
 

On the First Sunday of Advent 2011, we will begin to use the new English translation of the 
Roman Missal.  Over the last few weeks, we detailed some of the new responses called for 
in the New Roman Missal.  This week, we include the new Apostles’ Creed - the changes 
are in bold face and underlined. 
 

Apostles’ Creed 
 
I believe in God, the Father almighty, 
Creator of heaven and earth, 
and in Jesus Christ, his only Son, our Lord, 
who was conceived by the Holy Spirit,  
born of the Virgin Mary,  
suffered under Pontius Pilate, 
was crucified, died and was buried;  
he descended into hell; 
on the third day he rose again from the dead; 
he ascended into heaven,  
and is seated at the right hand of God the Father almighty; 
from there he will come to judge the living and the dead. 
I believe in the Holy Spirit, 
the holy catholic Church, 
the communion of saints, 
the forgiveness of sins, 
the resurrection of the body, 
and the life everlasting. Amen. 

 

 
 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATIONS:  
In order to plan for the various sacraments, i.e. Baptism, Eucharist (First Communion), and 
Confirmation, it would be appreciated if parishioners would contact the Parish Office at (819) 
986-3763.  Regarding First Communion and Confirmation, please register by October 21st at 
the latest.  For Baptisms, please contact the Office as soon as possible after the birth. 
 
ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO ST. JOSEPH’S ORATORY 
This year, the annual pilgrimage to St. Joseph’s Oratory for the dioceses of Gatineau, Ottawa, 
Pembroke, Mont-Laurier, Alexandria-Cornwall and Kingston will be held on October 16th.  This 
will be an opportunity to celebrate the first anniversary of the canonization of Brother André.  
Mass in the main Basilica will be celebrated by Monseigneur Paul-André Durocher, Bishop of 
Alexandria-Cornwall.  For more information, contact Mike Budge at. (613) 224-8110. 
 
DIOCESAN PASTORAL LAUNCH – “Walking our Land” 
Every year, the Diocese “launches” into the new pastoral year with a gathering of all those 
involved in their parishes.  This year, there will be four separate gatherings.   
 
The English Zone of the Gatineau Diocese will gather on Saturday, November 5th from 9:00 
am to 2:00 pm at St. Mark Parish in Aylmer.  The Diocesan Coordinator of Pastoral Care, 
Michel Nolin, extends an invitation to all priests, pastoral team members, including liturgy 
ministers, d wardens and anyone else interested to attend this launch.  Registration is 
required in advance – all those interested should advise our parish Secretary no later than 
October 21st. 
 

 



VACATION TIME FOR FR. GYAN 
After this weekend’s masses, Fr. Gyan will be leaving for his annual vacation in India 
and will return to Canada on November 5th.  Replacement priests have been found for 
all masses at both Our Lady of Victory and St. Malachy parishes. 
 
A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO LORRAINE  
Parishioners entering our two churches will have noticed the lovely painting sitting on an easel 
at the front of the church at our weekend masses. The painting is part of our Harvest Supper 
raffle and has been donated by Lorraine McDermid. Tickets are only $ 2.00 each or 3 for 
$5.00. Thank you Lorraine for coming to our rescue at the very last minute. 
 
THE OLV SOCIETY WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU ALL who worked, donated and bought 
at our Garage Sale last week.  A total of $580.00 was raised. There are still Pickles, Relish 
and Salsa available for sale.  See Monique or call her at 819 986-3166. 
 
HAIR CUTTING RESULTS  At our Garage Sale on September 17th, Michelle was ready to cut 
her 4 braids for Wigs for Kids and for Cancer Research.  Barry Teske & Carole Thompson did 
the honor of measuring the length of each braid – 2 at 12 ¾ inches, 1 at 12 ¼ inches and the 
other at 12 inches.  We went with the longest braid length and our winner was her Aunt 
Jennifer with the exact guess of 12 ¾ inches (one out of 197 guesses to choose the right 
length).  There were 20 other guesses ranging from 12 – 12 ½ and these were put in a box.  
Michelle drew out three other winners – Evelyn Robitaille at 12 inches, Peter Dunlop and 
Marilyn Charron at 12 ½ inches.  Our stand-in hair cutters were Phil and Dot Casey,  
Ann Poirier and Nicholas Girard.   
 
A special thank you to all who participated in this fund raiser and helped Michelle raise 
$256.00 for Cancer Research and making a child’s dream of getting a wig a soon to be reality. 
APPLE PIES  
The apple pies are made and orders already placed have been delivered.  If you are 
interested in placing an order, please fill out an order form which are located on the table at 
the entrance of the church or contact Joan at 819 281-5962 or Monique at 819 986-3166. 
 
 
 
 
 
Tickets for Harvest Supper  
This weekend, tickets will go on sale for our annual Harvest Supper which will be held on 
Friday, October 21st.  Parishioners from both Parishes are encouraged to get their tickets as 
soon as possible, so as to not be disappointed if they are unable to get a ticket at the last 
minute.  As always, our sales policy is “first come, first served”. Tickets can be obtained from 
Ethel Pearson, Alma, Ellen Butler and Joan Teske. Tickets are $15.00 each. 
 
 
We Need your Preserves 
As part of our Harvest Supper fund raising activity, we plan to raffle off one or two baskets of 
homemade preserves.  We are asking Parishioners to support this effort by donating any 
homemade preserves they may have.  Preserves may be dropped off at the Rectory before.   
 
 
IRISH DANCING LESSONS 
Classes will begin on October 1 at 9:30 a.m. at our OLV Church Hall.  Registration will be 
done at that time.  There is a possibility for an Adult Class if there is an interest. 
 
 
 

 

TICKETS FOR HARVEST SUPPER  

This weekend, tickets will go on sale for our annual Harvest Supper which will be held on 
Friday, October 21st.  Parishioners from both Parishes are encouraged to get their tickets as 
soon as possible, so as to not be disappointed if they are unable to get a ticket at the last 
minute.  As always, our sales policy is “first come, first served”. Tickets can be obtained 
from Ethel Pearson, Alma, Ellen Butler and Joan Teske. Tickets are $15.00 each. 

 

WE NEED YOUR PRESERVES 

As part of our Harvest Supper fund raising activity, we plan to raffle off one or two baskets of 
homemade preserves.  We are asking Parishioners to support this effort by donating any 
homemade preserves they may have.  Preserves may be dropped off at the Rectory before 
October 12th.   

            



LIST OF OLV WARDENS AND RESPONSIBILITIES 
A number of parishioners have requested a listing of Wardens and their area of responsibility. 
The following addresses this request: 
 

Name Area of responsibility Telephone No. 
Bill Cameron Chairperson 819-986-8901 
Susan Lemieux Administration 819-281-5487 
Gail Preston Secretary 819-986-7371 
Phillip D’Aoust Maintenance 819-986-6274 
Ken Simpson Maintenance 819-986-3166 
Agnes Ducharme Administration 819-281-3101 
Lyall Campbell Maintenance 819-986-7371 

 
 

WEEKLY OFFERINGS 
WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

Sept. 17-18 (Sunday) $650.00 $323.00 
 

 


